*

NEW JERSEY

AMERICAN WATER

4/19/2023
Good morning Pat,

We have received youremail with the attached notice explaining that your certified letter that was sent
had the wrong address and was returned. We will except your email as notice due to it being a time
sensitivity issue.

Thank you,
Amanda Snyder
NJ American Water

Shrewsbury, NJ



